Appointment of Planning Consultants for Neighbourhood Planning

Following the designation of Penrith as a Neighbourhood area, Penrith Town Council is very pleased to announce that it has appointed Kirkwells as its specialist Planning Consultants to provide expert independent town planning advice.  Work in earnest will begin at the start of January 2017.

Kirkwells are a member of the Royal Town Planning Institute and have extensive experience of working with parish and town councils from designation as a Neighbourhood area through to successful referendum.  They will provide technical advice, support and assistance to help us ensure that our Neighbourhood Plan becomes truly community led and owned.

Neighbourhood Planning gives local people the opportunity to say what they want their town to look like and how it will cater for the housing, employment and services that residents will require in the next ten to twenty years.  Everyone who lives and works in Penrith will be consulted as part of the process to give you the chance to help develop the plan so your views are very important to us.

When the Neighbourhood Plan questionnaire for Penrith comes through your door or you see it on line, please do not just ignore it. Fill it in, return it to us and encourage others in your family to do the same, especially the young people in your family as they are the future for the town.  The responses from this questionnaire will start to shape the Neighbourhood Plan and inform this vision for Penrith. 

The Penrith Neighbourhood Plan group are encouraging Penrithians to contact them if they have questions, comments about, or an interest in participating in, the development of the Neighbourhood Plan by contacting the Deputy Town Clerk on deputytownclerk@penrithtowncouncil.co.uk 
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